
About the IRBA 

 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South 

African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and 

appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with 

internationally recognised standards and processes.  

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

IRBA News Issue #58 

 

Johannesburg /21 July 2022 

 

Dear Stakeholder 

 

The IRBA News Issue 58 is now available and can be viewed in PDF format on our website at 

www.irba.co.za. 

The lifting of the pandemic-related restrictions has brought a sense of hope and reawakening. This 

shift now needs to translate into a renewed drive to further strengthen the principles that guide 

auditing as we continue to restore trust in the profession.  

 

Imre Nagy  

Acting Chief Executive Officer 
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